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Leadership has had a few things going on in the last couple of 
months. We have a dra� of the changes to the Conven�on 
Guidelines. The dra� will be sent out for members to read 
before the November 4th mee�ng. The changes include the 
change from Sponsorship to Scholarship throughout the 
document.  Pg. 24 is adding the $500 bus transporta�on check 
to the Treasurer’s du�es, we also eliminated the need to 
provide the DOM with names of Scholarship recipients on pgs. 
17 & 37.  This will be reviewed and discussed at the mee�ng.  
 
Respec�ully submited, 
Dawn Haberkorn 
 
 
 
 


